From: @uk.gt.com>

Sent: 18 September 2019 14:10

To: @ammanfordtc.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Annual Return for 2018/19 WAL003

Good afternoon

To date we are yet to receive the Annual Return for Ammanford Town Council. We are now finalising the audits for all Council's and have a deadline of **30 September 2019** to complete everything.

I believe from the email below you attended a meeting with expect to receive the Annual Return.

. Please can you advise on the date that we should

@ammanfordtc.co.uk>

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

| Limited Assurance Associate | Audit

For Grant Thornton UK LLP

T (direct) | T (office) +44 (0)29 2023 5591 E @uk.gt.com | W grantthornton.co.uk



We are moving

From Monday 16 September 2019 we are moving to Grant Thornton, 3 Callaghan Square, Cardiff, CF10 5BT



From: @ammanfordtc.co.uk>

Sent: 03 September 2019 13:43

To: @uk.gt.com>
Cc: Town Clerk <clerk@ammanfordtowncouncil.co.uk>;

Subject: Annual Return for 2018/19

EXTERNAL

Dear

Please accept my apology for the delay before responding to your e-mail.

The Town Clerk and I are meeting with of the Wales Audit Office on Thursday, 5th September 2019 to discuss the audit for 2016/17, 2017/18 and 2018/19.

A response to the outstanding queries for 2016/17 and 2017/18 together with the Annual Return for 2018/19 will be forwarded to you within the next 14 days.

Kind Regards

Ammanford Town Council